
Town of Sugar Creek Plan Commission Meeting 

Held at Sugar Creek Town Hall 
Thursday February 9, 2023 

  
Chairman Dale Wuttke called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. 

Chairman Wuttke announced that the meeting has been properly advertised and in 
compliance with the open meetings law and that a quorum of Town Board members will be in 
attendance for the purpose of gathering information. 

Roll Call – Present were Commissioners: Sue Wallem, Dave Robers, Mark Steinfest, Chris 
Aday, Dale Wuttke, Judy Jacobson. Absent Jeff Vogt. 

Minutes – Minutes approved from January 12, 2023 meeting. The motion was carried 
unanimously. 

Agenda included: Variance request from Paul Martell and Kristine Weir-Martell. Request 
is for a back setback of 22.6’. Tax parcel GST 00043, located at W5491 Briarwood Road.   

Paul Martell stated the house was on the Parade of Homes in 2008.  Paul Martell talked 
to Nick (Zoning office) regarding the registered letter received on December 30, 2022 about the 
violation and fine. 

Mark Steinfest made a motion to approve the variance request for a setback of 22.8’. 
Chris Aday seconded. Motion carried. 

With nothing further, Dave Robers moved to adjourn, seconded by Chris Aday. The 
motion was carried unanimously, and the meeting was adjourned. 

  

Respectfully submitted, 

Judy Jacobson 

 


